

Montessori Newsletter Jan-2020

HAPPY NEW YEAR

- Wishing you blessings for a happy & prosperous New Year 2020!
- Our Primary kids will be studying about "Martin Luther King" for the month of January.
- The School will be **closed on Monday Jan. 20th**, in honor of Martin Luther King Day.
- Children need to have WARM extra clothing at school. Please remember to replace clothing if sent home. **DO NOT forget to label all clothing please!!**
- Children who are not in Day-Care should be picked up **on time**. Half-day kids must be picked up by 12:30 p.m. and School day kids by 3 p.m. Late pick-ups will be considered as Extended Day.

• Important dates to Remember.....

Parent-Teacher Conferences

• Ms. Nayna K-1 Class **Tues. Jan. 21**st

• Ms. Kim Primary - 1 Wed-Thurs-Fri. Jan. 22-23-24

• Ms. Tess Primary -2 Wed-Thurs-Fri. Jan. 22-23-24

January Birthdays

Noah Downing	Jan. 02	6 years
Arya Joseph	Jan. 02	4 years
Nicholas Mao	Jan. 02	3 years
Aubree Hampton	Jan. 03	3 years
Liam Wilner	Jan. 09	3 years
Madeline Cariaga	Jan. 21	4 years

Jan. 21

Jan. 30

Ms. Padmini

Eunice Diaz



4 years